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Neinor Homes, S.A. (“Neinor” or the “Company”), in compliance with the reporting requirements provided 

for in article 226 of the Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, approving the consolidated text 

of the Securities Market Act, and ancillary regulations, hereby informs of the following 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

Further to the other relevant information notice published on 10 May 2022 (registry number 16211), and 

with regard to the Company's analysis of the alternatives available regarding the portfolio of assets 

devoted to the rental business, the Company hereby informs that, after receiving expressions of interest, 

the Company has started preliminary discussions with various potential investors to explore strategic 

options in relation to such portfolio of assets. 

It is hereby stated that no decision has been taken regarding the referred transactions (or regarding their 

terms and conditions) nor is there any certainty as to whether they will be adopted. Any decision taken 

regarding this issue will be disclosed to the market in accordance with applicable regulations. 

For clarification purposes, the entry of such investors in Neinor’s share capital is not envisaged. 

 

In Madrid, on 21 June 2022 

 


